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NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Florida Public Service Commission 

(FPSC) has received a petition from GTE Florida Incorporated, 

filed October 22, 1997, in Docket Nos. 970644-TP and 9707 44 -TP, 

seeking a tem~rary waiver from the toll limitation services 

requirement found in FPSC Order No. PSC-97-1462-FOF- TP, issued 

October 14, 1997, pursuant to the Federal Communications 

Co•nmission' D Order No. 97-157, CC Docket No . 96-45, issued May 8, 

1997. These orders require that eligible telecommunications 

carriers must provide toll limitation services to Lifeline 

subscribers. Comments on the p~ tition should be filed with the 

Commission' s Division of Records and Reporting, 2540 Shumard Oa k 

Boulevard, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850, within 14 days after 

• publication of this notice. A copy of the petition can be 

obtained from the Division of Records and Reporting. For 

additional info{mation, please contact Will Cox, Division of 

Legal Services , at the above address or telephone (904) 413-6204. 
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NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Florida Public Service Commission 

CFPSC) has received a petition from GTE Flor i da Incorporated, 

filed October 22, 1997, i n Docket Nos. 970644-TP and 970744-TP, 

seekinq a temporary waiver from the toll limitation services 

require.ment found in FPSC Order No . PSC-97-1262-FOF-TP, issued 

October 14, 1997, pursuant to the Federal Communications 

Commission's Order No. 97-157, CC Docket No. 96-45, issued May 8, 

1997. These orders require that el~qible telecommunications 

carriers must provide t oll limitation services to Lifeline 

subscribers. Comments on the petition should be filed with the 

Commission' s Division o~ Records and Reportinq, 2540 Shumard Oak 

Boulevard, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850, within 14 days after 

• publication of this notice . A copy of the petition can be 

obtained from the Division of Records and Reportinq. For 

additional intofmation, please contact Will Cox, Division of 

Leqal Services, at the above address or telephone (904) 413-6204. 
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